Assumption Secondary School, Walkinstown, Qublin 12

St. Vincent de Paul Christmas Hamper Collection 2023

Dear Parents / Guardians,

As you are aware Christmas is a difficult time for many people.

The St. Vincent de Paul Society will do a house to house collection on Thursday 14™ December from
6.00 to 8.30pm.They are looking for all non-perishable food items suitable for hampers.

Alternatively you or your daughter(s) may bring items to Assumption Secondary School from
Monday 11" December until Thursday 14" December between 10am and 1pm.

Many thanks.




